Young Member Mixer Report
December 6, 2014

TEAM hosted a "Young Member Mixer" on the evening of Thursday December
4th 2014. The evening exceed my expectations.

Over 15 young members attended from a wide variety of departments across
MTS. It provided a great opportunity for TEAM to engage with these members
on an informal and friendly basis. The event provided an opportunity for
everyone attending to meet other young people at MTS. It was quite obvious
that most of the young members did not actually know each other. Once
everyone had settled in and conversations had begun it was clear that everyone
was enjoying themselves. | was able to gain many excellent pieces of
information in regards to the desires and concerns of young TEAM members
through our discussions.

After the event | received feedback from a few of the attendees that they had
greatly appreciated the opportunity to meet other young members from different
departments, and thanked TEAM for holding the event. | am hoping to carry
forward with this momentum in the coming year to help foster and develop greater
involvement in TEAM by these young members and hopefully attract even greater
attendance numbers for future events through word-of-mouth and peer-invitations.

Steven Holt
TEAM Board Member



